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DRIVING FORCE

A: The coastal area of
Campeche, Mexico!

STAFF PHILANTHROPIST OF THE MONTH
RACHEL BAUTISTA

Q: What’s one thing you’d like to
have an unlimited supply of?

Thanks to Rachel for giving back to what we do every day!
Because of her support, Rachel won a $20 gift card! You can
be the next Philanthropist of the Month by donating to Meals
on Wheels San Antonio! 
Ask Jacqueline Munoz how to start giving today!

ABOUT RACHEL

A: Cat food for my cats! 

Q: What’s your favorite
place you’ve visited?

DECEMBER 2024
TEAM NEWSLETTER

Our friends over at
Oasis visited Grace
Place last week as
Silver Sounds
performed some
classics for our Grace
Place participants.

From international
classics to the Beach
Boys, they sure made
everyone’s day!

LAST CALL FOR ENROLLMENT!

LEARN MORE AT MOWSATX.ORG/STAFF-PHILANTHROPIST!

GRACE PLACE CORNER
It is that time of the
year to enroll in health
coverage for 2025!

Open Enrollment will
end on Friday,
12/13/2024.

If you have any
questions, please make
sure to stop by and ask
our HR team!

CLIENT SERVICES COORDINATOR



(817) 360-6804
Meals on Wheels San Antonio@MOWSATX

December 2024 - Subaru Share the Love!

12/03 - Giving Tuesday

12/06 - Pay Day!

12/13 - Open Enrollment Closes

12/16-20 - Winter Weather Distribution

12/20 - Pay Day and December Celebration!

12/24 - Christmas Eve

12/25 - Christmas Day! (Office Closed)

12/31 - New Years Eve

01/01 - New Years Day! (Office Closed)

TEAM RESOURCES & IMPORTANT DATES

WELCOME TO THE TEAM

Please contact Paula Rodriguez for questions or go to our portal site
(mowsatx.org/careers) for more open positions and details! 

DECEMBER DATES TO KNOW

MONTHLY MEALS
Haven't had the opportunity to
visit with Vinsen? 
His door is always open! Drop
by and say "hey!" or text! 

VISIT WITH VINSENVISIT WITH VINSEN

November 2024: 
New Clients: 72
Clients Served: 4,044
Total number of meals
delivered: 145,750
Furry Friends Served: 772

RISK LESS. DO MORE.

Make sure our clients and loved ones stay protected
against RSV, flu, and other viruses by updating their
vaccinations. Learn where at vaccines.gov!

Jennifer Galloway, Client Services Coordinator

OPEN POSITIONS

REMINDERS FROM HR!

CNA, Grace Place Center

As we close out 2024, we wanted to provide
another reminder that open enrollment will be
closing Friday, December 13. Remember, your
current coverage will not be automatically
transferred for the new year!

Looking to take some time off? Don’t forget to use
your floating holiday, Employee Giving, and
United Way Day before the year ends! These days
do not carry over to the new year so take
advantage of it while it’s here!

T-SHIRTS FOR SALE!
Thanksgiving t-shirts are available
for $10! If you’re interested in
buying one, please see Adriona!


